PTA Meeting Notes Sept 18, 2018

Opening from Sandi - President

Thank you so much for the volunteers at the Back to School Bonanza and Ice Cream
Social.
Shawn Strapp Donated $2902.38 to the PTA!!!
Allison DiPietro - thank you for the books for the library
Thank you to one of the face painters at the Back to School Bonanza
New Roles on PTA
o Mindy Bedard - moved from VP to Treasurer
o Ami D’Amelio is now VP

Upcoming Events/Important Dates

Fall Fundraiser kicks off Friday - envelopes come home this week
Membership Drive - we are having a class contest. Kindergartners are in the lead with
23% . Grade 8 class is trailing with only 10% of parents joining.
o Encourage parents to join
o $6.25 of the dues go to the State
o Only 4 teachers have joined the PTA!!! Come on teachers you can do this!!!
PTA Social - Oct. 4th 6:30 @ Auburn Tavern
o Parents get to interact with other AVS parents
o We’'ll do one every quarter
PTA Meetings - next ones are Oct. 16th and November 20th
Monster Mash - Saturday Oct. 20th
Missoula Children’s Theater
o Grades 1,3,5,7 in the Fall
o Week of Oct. 22nd
Reflections Intentions Forms Due Nov. 2nd
Contest for all art fields
Judged by local Auburn judges
o January we have an art show and winners go on to State level
o Theme is Heroes around me - all the art has to have that theme
o We have 3 state winners that went on to Nationals last year
Book Fair - Barnes and Noble Nov. 9th
Spirit Wear
o Reviving Spirit Wear
o T-shirts, long sleeves, hoodies

o

o



o We’re going to try to do a bulk order in time for Christmas
o There are different logos
o Send suggestions to Mindy Bedard

AVS PTA Facebook Page

e Name is AVS PTA - please like it and invite friends to like the page
e There’s an event for the PTA meetings and it will pop

Principal Update - Dr. Collins

Kindness shirts will be coming in soon
Fire prevention assembly
Fireman’s challenge for 5th and 6th grade
o Chants, agility games & relays, competition
o One of the classrooms win for spirit and chant
Picture retakes Oct. 16
Veteran’s Day breakfast - 6th graders cooked and served for Auburn Veterans
o May have it in the gym b/c there was a great turn out last year
e |[nstituted new Science curriculum
o Next Gen Science curriculum
o Problem Solving and inquiry based
o More hands on
o iIQWST at the middle school
o Inspire at the elementary level
Assistant Principal, Lindsay Murray, starts in 2 weeks
Superintendent Search committee, still interviewing
School Renovation - Next Sept/Oct should be completed
Parent drop off works great
Bus dismissal is getting improved, working out the kinks
Kids go out the cafeteria door now and this is moving shortly
Full Day Kindergarten will not start until 2021

o

o

o

School Board Update - Jason Tyburski

e Next Meeting Sept 19th

e Getting update on Renovation by BPS

e Archaeological test - found some interesting things - weaving into curriculum
o Eg. Family Cemetery (will share when appropriate)
o Artifacts dating back to native americans - tools etc.



Back to School Bonanza - Jennifer Anderson

Samantha Brackesy organized it

Put survey out for input on improvements
BBQ and water and desserts

Grades had different colors

Budget Review and Vote

e Motion to pass the budget - Motion passed (unanimously)
e See attached



Last 3 items are out of sync between the numbers and the heading
Teacher appreciation is $1500

Storage Unit is $1890 and

Camp is $11K



Attendees:




